[bookmark: _GoBack]Over the past few weeks due to our swimming program being unable to run students from LPE and LPF have had the opportunity to participate in an afternoon fitness session using the bikes and balance walker. The students have enjoyed practising their riding and pedalling skills as well as learning how to stop and use the brakes effectively. 
